

The winter edition of **Learning By Competing** newsletter is here!





What has been done until now?

Amid coronavirus restrictions and the obligatory compliance with the quarantine status for all partners of the Learning By Competing project ("Promotion of Training in Robotics and of mobility, by the participation in International Competitions in Robotics"), major progress has been observed in reaching outcomes regarding the creation of the learning modules

> In particular, partners are going to finish the production of two modules of the training programme called







Line-tracking robot



What are the next step?

Partners are committed to the continuous implementation of the Learning By Competing project. Although some Institutions had to remain closed for a prolonged period, due to COVID-19, partners remain highly motivated. In fact, the quarantine period has been a challenging process for all participating Organizations.

People advanced their skills in distance work settings, and adopted new instruments of online communication and collaboration.

Considering that the upcoming mobility for VET trainers concerning the robotics competitions and the piloting of the first two training modules developed is going to be held in Portugal, the partnership is more than ready to adjust to the new reality brought by the international health crisis.